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Call for Papers

A workshop on Comparative Corporate Governance will be held in Cardiff, UK , on 11-13 June
2018. The workshop is part of the activities of the Jean Monnet Network “Corporate
Governance and European Integration”, consisting of academic institutions and
internationally recognized experts on corporate governance from Austria, Bulgaria, Denmark,
Italy, Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, and UK (www.cgeui.eu ).

The workshop will be open to the members of the CGEUI network as well as any interested
researchers currently not involved in the CGEUI network activities. The theme of the workshop
IS comparative corporate governance. Papers in all areas of comparative corporate governance
are welcome, including interdisciplinary studies and papers focusing on the current challenges,
unsolved questions, and novel approaches to European corporate governance research. Up to 12
papers will be selected for presentation at the workshop from all the submissions received.

Abstracts (up to 500 words) should be submitted via email to evgeni.peev@wu.ac.at by 15
March 2018. Please state “Submission for Comparative Corporate Governance Workshop June
2018 in the subject line of your email. The papers will be selected based on the extended
abstracts. The authors of the accepted papers will be notified by 1 April 2018. The complete
papers should be submitted by 1 June 2018.

The workshop will also include a one-and-a-half-day training seminar on 12-13 June.

The workshop will be also open to Cardiff PhD students, early-career researchers (ECRs) and
selected MSc students. These events will also be open to PhD students and ECRs from other UK
universities, including our GW4 partners (Bath, Bristol and Exeter Universities). The seminar
will include presentations by the PhDs and ECRs, contributions by experienced researchers, and
plenty of opportunities for discussion.
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